Danielle Casey

From: Jim McMichael <jmcmichael@maricopachamber.org>
Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 12:48 PM

To: Danielle Casey

Subject: LVIC Program

Danielle,

Here is the original document from Glenn at the Arizona Office of Tourism.
Thank you again for your input.

Jim

James H. McMichael

President/CEO

Maricopa Chamber of Commerce

520-568-9573 - Office

520-568-2844 - Cell

520-350-1691- Fax

It's not what happens to you that determines how far you will go in life; it is how you handle what
happens to you. -Zig Ziglar

Please do not print this email unless it is absolutely necessary.

The information transmitted in this email and any attachments is intended only for the personal and
confidential use of the intended recipients. This message may be or may contain privileged and
confidential communications. If you as the reader are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that you have received this communication in error and that any retention, review, use,
dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication or the information contained is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately
and delete the original message from your system.

WARNING: Computer viruses can be transmitted via email. The recipient should check this email and
any attachments for the presence of viruses. The chamber accepts no liability for any damage caused
by any virus transmitted by this email.

www.maricopachamber.org

---------- Forwarded message ----------

From: Tamara King <tking(@maricopachamber.org>
Date: Mon, Jul 2, 2012 at 11:27 AM

Subject: FW: LVIC Program

To: Jim McMichael <imemichael@maricopachamber.org>

Here you go.

Respectfully,

Tamara King



Director of Membership Services
Maricopa Chamber of Commerce
PO Box 1203

Maricopa, AZ 85139

Phone 520-568-9573

Fax 520-350-1691

Join our
Mailing List
From: Glenn Schlottman [mailto:gschlottman@azot.gov]

Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 11:32 AM
To: tking@maricopachamber.org
Subject: LVIC Program

Tamera,

It was good to talk with you. You can find information on the Local Visitor Information Center (LVIC) program at

http://www.azot.gov/marketing-programs/visitor-services. We also have other resources related to tourism marketing

and product development located on the website.

Regarding your questions about compliance: the center is able to be open 40 hours M-F and remain compliant, and not
having a dedicated phone for visitors will not affect your compliance.

The LVIC program was developed to give visitors to Arizona a consistent service at local visitor centers. When visitors see
blue “Tourist Information” signs on the highway they can expect to find information on the local community as well as
attractions throughout the state. The Arizona Office of Tourism works in cooperation with the Arizona Department of
Transportation to sign designated visitor centers. AOT also supplies maps and guides, as well as educational
opportunities for visitor center staff.

Please let me know if you have any other questions regarding the program.

Glenn



Glenn Schlottman

L O
Community Relations Manager :
(P) | (F)
Arizona Office of Tourism
1110 W. Washington Street, Suite 155 . e

GRAND CANYON 87

Phoenix, AZ 85007
Email: gschlottman@azot.qov f B m




